TBI Admin Meeting – 31 July 2018:  Comms Report

Current/Recent Activities

1) Fortrose Market

· Posters created by Sheila/Susan/Rachael

· Display boards fitted out by Rachael/Joni

· Social Media ‘posters’ created by ?

· Newspaper content generated by Sheila/Martin/others.  Printed in RJ (and IC?)

2) Our Local Larder

· Card Holders designed and sourced by Wendy with others

· Distributed to shops etc by Julie Shortreed and (to be done) Sheila Currie

3) Water Saving

· Poster designed by Rachael

· Social Media content uploaded to TBI FB

· Newspaper content generated by Rachael/Martin. Printed in RJ (and IC?)

4) Highlands Food & Drink Supplement

· Content agreed, edited, delivered by Julie G, Wendy P, Sheila C, Julie S

· Supplements will be delivered by Scottish Provincial Press.  

· TBI will get some copies to share out.

5) Active Travel 

· Bike/Active Travel maps being distributed to Muir Gala, Fortrose Market, topping-up of local stocks.

· BI Bike hire posters designed and put up locally by Jon Palmer

· BI Bike Feather flags received and displayed on site (Cromarty Cheese)

Upcoming Activities/Themes/Ideas/Issues

1) Stock Control

· All Bike maps are now out with local distributors – we have no further stock ‘in hand’

· All Membership leaflets are also out with local distributors – no further stock ‘in hand’

· c240 Our Local Larder cards held in stock 

· Plenty of the OLL postcard sets in stock

· Plenty of 2018 Market leaflets in stock

· Need to reprint more Membership leaflets 

· Need to redesign and get printed 2019 Markets leaflets (new dates and add Fortrose Market):  What is the timeline for this?

2) Managing design and production of materials

· Much of the above output has been led by the relevant Project leader, rather than directly by me as Comms ‘leader’.  This is fine, as it means a lot can get done quickly and directly; but it does mean that there has at times been confusion about who is doing what and when and who for.

· Sarah Grant has concerns that, with poor broadband and old IT equipment, she may not be able to ‘keep us’ with demands for poster design.  

3) Refreshing the TBI ‘look’

· We’re aware that we may want to ‘freshen up’ how all of our outward-facing media looks, especially to reach people who we are less good at reaching (esp younger people).  This includes posters, social media, newspaper content and website.  We perhaps don’t have this skill-set in-house, plus it is often useful to get an outside perspective on how we look to potential new audiences, especially target demographics. 

· We may wish to approach (eg) Design students to get a feel for how TBI looks and can be improved.  

Sheila Currie

Comms manager

